From: Alex Weber

To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. CM20030211
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:34:03 PM

To whom it may concern,

Reference Docket No. CM20030211.

As a resident of Knowlton Twp. It astounds me that 1 hour from the largest metropolitan areas
in the US we do not have access to reliable high speed internet or cable TV services.

Knowlton and the surrounding towns have asked for approval of the sale of of Cablevision to
Altice to not be approved unless Altice agrees to expand their cable/Internet lines in
Knowlton. To date, Altice has not agreed to our requests.

[ urge you to help provide better service to the area by making Altice put Cable lines in
Knowlton Twp and the surrounding towns as a contingency for the transaction. Thank you,

Alex Weber
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